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2013 ISO Commercial Auto Multi-State Update



This is to advise all program administrators that AIG has elected to defer the implementation
of ISO’s 2013 Commercial Auto multi-state filing.

Instead, we will adopt these changes on June 1, 2014.

If you have any questions please contact your program manager.
The Program Division is a division of the property & casualty subsidiaries of AIG Property Casualty U.S., Inc. The material contained herein is the confidential and proprietary property of the Program Division and is intended for use only by its Program Administrators.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying, or other use of this material without the express written permission of the Program Division is strictly prohibited.
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